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Georgia Policyowners
Northwestern Mutual extends its support to families and businesses affected by Hurricane Michael. You are
welcome to contact us if you have questions about your policies or accounts with Northwestern Mutual due to
the disruption of services resulting from Hurricane Michael.

For further information: Betsy Hoylman, 800-323-7033, mediarelations@northwesternmutual.com
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